
 

 

 

  

FAO Sheila Coda, Somerset Contract Bridge Association. 
 
 
Dear Sheila 
 
As Chair of Burnham Area Youth Centre, I am writing to thank you and 
your associates for this wonderful gift.  You probably know, in your 
association with Jan Bonus, of our policy of constant improvement to this 
incredible community resource.  
 
This eight hundred pounds will be well spent, helping us fight off the 
sands of time  and ensuring our resources are fit for purpose in a 
modern environment. 
 
Yours thankfully 
 
 
Mike Lang (BAY Centre Chair) 
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